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•

• Forty-three School Laboratory Assistants from the 
Kingdom of Bhutan visited the UAC Bose Institute on 
28.05.2025 concerning a Training Programme on 
Advancing Laboratory Practices. It was a part of the 
5-day Residential Programme organized by Adamas 
University. At Bose Institute, the faculty, laboratory 
staff members, and research scholars demonstrated 
the functioning of different instruments relevant to 
the school students. Prof Achintya Singha of the 
Department of Physical Sciences demonstrated a 
wireless transmission experiment and explained the 
accessory equipment so the participants could 
replicate the demonstration at their places. Prof 
Gaurab Gangopadhyay coordinated the event and 
presented them with a booklet on simple 
experiments in basic sciences on behalf of Bose 
Institute. The participants from our neighboring 
country returned with a high spirit and motivation to 
serve the students at their respective schools.
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